
Executive Board HOA 
 

        UPDATE 
Re  

Hot Tubs on Terraces 
 

On 12/8/2023, The Executive Board of  the Chapel 
Pointe @ Chapel Harbor voted to prohibit the 
installation of hot spring spas, hot tubs, soaking 
tubs or other such equipment on any of the terraces 
that are a part of the condo’s on the 2nd floor, west. 

 
 


